
5th June 2023  

 

‘Cultural Explosion’ at the Kings Theatre – Thursday 8th June 

 

Dear Parents  

For part of our Meon ARTs week, Y6 are very lucky to have been offered tickets for 

‘Cultural Explosion’ at the Kings Theatre on Thursday 8th June 2023 at 10.30am.  

All 3 Y6 classes will walk to the Kings Theatre on this day, aiming to leave at around 

9.00 so that we arrive in plenty of time to be seated by 10.15. We will return to 

school in the afternoon.  

Please can your child have a packed lunch on this day, as we hope to stop and eat 

lunch at Milton Park on our way home. Should your child require a school packed 

lunch then please contact the school office.  

School uniform will be required for this trip but please wear suitable shoes 

appropriate for walking to the theatre. Your child must have a water bottle for this 

trip and appropriate sun protection: hat and lotion, as the weather looks to be 

very nice. As the children will be representing the school and in a public venue, their 

behaviour will need to be exceptional.   

I would like to remind you that if your child suffers with asthma and requires 

their inhaler during the school day, they must have the inhaler in school at all 

times and during school trips. For health & safety reasons if a child does not 

have their inhaler with them they will not be allowed to go.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs M Wallace 

Year 6 leader. 

Meon Junior School 

 

 


